


PUBLIC MASSES HAVE BEEN SUSPENDED UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE. 
 
Lord’s Day Mass  
 Sunday: 10:00 a.m. (Live streamed)    

Daily Mass  
 Tuesday—Saturday: 8:00 a.m. - Suspended 
 

Adoration Chapel Hours - Suspended 
 Sunday 4:00 p.m.—Saturday 8:00 a.m. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation - Updated 
  Wednesday: 4:45– 5:30 p.m. 
 Saturday: 3:30—4:40 p.m. or by appointment 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Pre-baptism meetings are 
held with Father Barnes. Please call for an 
appointment. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage:  Arrangements must be 
made a minimum of six (6) months in advance. 
 

Communion Call:  If you or someone you care for 
must receive communion at home or in the 
hospital, please call the parish office. 
 
 

Care Fund:  Help is available for emergency 
situations & special needs. Please contact the 
parish office. 
 
 

Prayer Line:  This group is designed to help pray for 
specific concerns or special intentions. To add 
someone to the prayer line or if you are interested in 
becoming one of 45+ who pray, please contact Mary 
Zweber at 952-461-2366 or George Rhein at 952-461-
4230. 

St. Nicholas Catholic Church 
51 Church Street 
Elko New Market, MN 55054 
952-461-2403         
 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday:  Closed 

    Tuesday—Friday:  7:45 a.m.—4:15 p.m. 

Pastor 
Fr. Patrick Barnes, FatherBarnes@stncc.net 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant 
Jackie Berry, jberry@stncc.net 
 

Music Coordinator/Choir Director 
MaryKatherine Deschamp, 
marykatherined@holycrossschool.net 
 

Director, LNMV Religious Education 
Kathy Chlan, kathyc@holycrossschool.net 
 

Administrative Assistant, LNMV RE 
Lenae Addabbo, lenaea@holycrossschool.net 
 

Maintenance/Custodian 
Jerry Bedeaux, 952-461-2403 
Meghan Lannon, 952-461-2403 
 

Communication & Mission Coordinator 
Karen Johnson, kjohnson@stncc.net 

Bulletin Deadline:  Tuesdays by 4:00 p.m. 
  email to kjohnson@stncc.net 

General Information  

Website: stncc.net                          Twitter.com/Stnccnet                    Instagram.com/stnccnet                         Facebook.com/stncc.net 

Welcome to St. Nicholas Catholic Church! 

Dear Parish family,  

I have always loved the message in the bible story of young Samuel.  In the book 

of 1 Samuel 3:1-10,   Samuel heard someone calling him in the night and went to 

answer the call he thought was from Eli.  After the third time Eli realized that 

Samuel was hearing God and instructs him to listen and answer God.  This story 

illustrates so beautifully how important it is to have time for stillness and silence 

each day in your life so you can hear God.   

When I was in high school, I was invited to help teach the pre-school program at 

St Nicholas which resulted in a passionate awakening for volunteer ministry 

work at the parish. Over the past 45 years I have often said “Here I am, Lord” 

when asked to volunteer as a catechist in almost every grade and sacramental 

preparation classes.  One of my most treasured volunteer experiences was being 

a part of the initial team that started the Youth Group at St. Nicholas and 

cultivated its growth for many years.  It was during this time that I realized God 

was calling me to more.  With strong support from so many friends, my family, 

and especially Ron, I followed God’s call and began down a new path to obtain a 

degree in Theology and later become the Director of Religious Education for our 

three communities.  It has been an incredible journey, and I thank God for the 

many gifts and blessings that guided me in this work.  Those blessings include 

the many volunteers who have given their time and talents to pass along the 

faith.  It has been a real gift getting to know so many families from all three 

parishes.          

Often, we pray for things we want but do not always stop to listen to what God’s 

will is for us.  Over the last year, I have been praying and listening.  It was mid-

February when I talked to Father Barnes about a July 1st retirement date.  One 

of the questions I struggled with early in the decision process was, “how do you 

retire from the ministry of serving God’s Holy Church?”  I found great peace 

when the answer to this question became clear in prayer.   While I am retiring 

from employment, I will continue to serve God as a volunteer, which can happen 

around my priority of being available to my husband, children, and 

grandchildren.  As I shared with our pastors, my love for teaching and sharing 

the faith is as strong as ever, and I am happy to help serve when needed in the 

future as a member of St Nicholas and the parish communities.   

March brought about a big change in ministry with the onset of the Coronavirus 

crisis and the “stay at home” order.  My decision to retire was made prior to the 

unforeseen circumstances we face today.  It certainly is not the way I envisioned 

finishing out my last year with all our sacramental preparation programs and 

celebrations on hold. – but I thank you for hanging in there through all the 

changes. I know it has not been easy, as we continue to work on the next steps.       

I want to sincerely thank all of those who have supported me and the religious 

education of our children over the last ten years.  

In Christ, 

Kathy Chlan 
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Lord, Let it be You who lives in me today, 

Sun May 3 Mass Intention: For the Parish 
10:00am Mass (Live streamed) 

Mon May 4 Mass is not scheduled on this day 

Tue May 5 Mass Intention: Catherine Wolf+ 

Wed May 6 Mass Intention: Paul Bisek 
4:45pm Confessions 

Thu May 7 Mass Intention:  Gabriel Hernandez 

Fri May 8 Mass Intention:  Joe & Kami Simones 

Sat May 9 Mass Intention:  Roland and Rita Simones+ 
3:30pm Confessions 

Sun May 10 Mass Intention: For the Parish 
10:00am Mass (Live streamed):  
  Mr. & Mrs. John Dircks+ 

St. Nicholas News & Events This week at St. Nicholas 

May 3, 2020  4th Sunday of Easter 

Readings for the Week 

Readings for the week of May 3, 2020 
Sunday: Acts 2:14a, 36-41/Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6 [1]/1 Pt 2:20b-25/Jn 
10:1-10 
Monday: Acts 11:1-18/Ps 42:2-3; 43:3, 4 [cf. 3a]/Jn 10:11-18 
Tuesday: Acts 11:19-26/Ps 87:1b-3, 4-5, 6-7 [Ps 117:1a]/Jn 10:22-30 
Wednesday: Acts 12:24—13:5a/Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6 and 8 [4]/Jn 12:44-50 
Thursday: Acts 13:13-25/Ps 89:2-3, 21-22, 25 and 27 [2]/Jn 13:16-20 
Friday: Acts 13:26-33/Ps 2:6-7, 8-9, 10-11ab [7bc]/Jn 14:1-6 
Saturday: Acts 13:44-52/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4 [3cd]/Jn 14:7-14 
Next Sunday: Acts 6:1-7/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 18-19 [22]/1 Pt 2:4-9/Jn 14:1
-12 

GOSPEL MEDITATION 

ENCOURAGE DEEPER UNDERSTANDING OF SCRIPTURE 
 
With whom do we converse and listen to the most? Believe it or 
not, the answer is ourselves. We are constantly having 
conversations with ourselves, and sometimes we even get caught! 
Our inner conversations reveal the truth about ourselves. We 
really cannot hide from ourselves, although we often pretend we 
can. By conversing with ourselves, we find solutions to our 
challenges, problem solve, work through our relationships, 
formulate opinions, run through dress rehearsals of possible 
conversations, and wrestle with and determine our system of 
priorities and values. What other voices affect the conversations 
we have with ourselves? 
 
Often, voices from our past continue to haunt us. These voices 
cause us to mistrust our judgment, harbor anger, and cling to our 
fears of rejection, failure, being wrong, and the like. It is in these 
inner conversations that we face what holds us captive — our 
limitations, weaknesses, 
sinfulness, and stubborn ego preoccupations. We often go about 
our lives putting out one fire or another, keeping ourselves 
preoccupied and busy, and trying to stay on top of things. 
Intentionally or unintentionally, we find ourselves wandering off. 
We turn around and can no longer see our home. We look down 
at our feet and realize we have lost our anchor. Feeling scared, out 
of place, desolate, unsettled, and lonely, we realize that we are 
lost. 
 
We listened to the wrong voices! 
In the midst of everything 
competing for our attention, the 
voice of the One who could truly 
call us home got muffled. We 
didn’t hear it. As our inner 
dialogues continue to play out, 
the one voice we need to consult 
— even before our own — is God’s. He is the Good Shepherd who 
can keep us safely where we need to be. As we graze through the 
stuff of our lives, we must constantly remember to look up, be 
attentive, and stay focused. Our habits of prayer are the only thing 
that can properly root us and keep us grounded. Contemplating 
God’s presence and developing an inner awareness of love 
incarnate, we will then find ourselves praying unceasingly as the 
days and nights and the ebbs and flows of our of lives unfold. 
Suddenly, the inner conversations we are constantly having are no 
longer just with ourselves or with voices that can lead us astray 
but with the Trinity, who desperately wants us to stay home. 
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EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP  

Give Yourself Completely 
 
Recognizing the Voice of Jesus 
 
When my wireless provider introduced HD Voice, the voice I 
heard on my phone was unbelievably clear, and it felt at 
times like both the caller and I were in the same room. The 
best aspect of this feature is that it didn’t cost the customer 
any additional fees, and it didn’t require any changes to the 
phone. I could say it was free, but I suspect I was already 
paying for it in my monthly bill anyway. At least it felt free. 
 
The clearer the voice calling you, the easier it is to recognize 
who it is on the other end of the line. In John’s Gospel, Jesus 
speaks of the gatekeeper who opens the gate and calls for 
his sheep. They respond because they know his voice. Others 
try to lure the sheep when the gatekeeper is not there, but 
the sheep find their voices unclear or unfamiliar. 
 
Jesus is our gatekeeper. But unlike receiving something for 
free from a wireless company, to be able to hear his voice 
we need to pay attention and practice listening. By 
developing a stewardship way of life that is mindful and 
prayerful, we become attuned to his voice and are 
able to discern when the call is from our Lord and when it is 
from an imposter. It is great to talk about all the things we 
can do and all the gifts we can share, but if we are not 
listening for his call to hear where our offerings are needed, 
we can end up like a lost sheep searching for the gatekeeper. 

St. Nicholas News & Events 

We will continue to offer prayer opportunities through 
streaming online.  
 
We invite you to join us to pray virtually.   
 
Join us through our Facebook page:  
https://www.facebook.com/stncc.net/. 
 
Join us through our website:  
https://www.stncc.net/live-stream.  
 
Please check our live streaming schedule on our parish website 
for the most up-to-date information. 

PENNY POWER PROJECT 

PLEASE hold your cans full of change until 
after the “stay at home” order has been 
lifted and we return to our mass 
schedules.  Please watch for drop off 
instructions.   Your donations are so 
important at this time for the work of the 
sisters to continue. Thank you for 
supporting them.          

CHICKEN COOKOUT UPDATE 

Recently we have discussed what actions to take in regard to 
the Chicken Cookout with the Chairs of the Cookout, and also 
with the Parish Council.  The unanimous decision has been to 
cancel the Cookout this year due to the ongoing Corona Virus 
situation.  Part of that conversation included possibly doing a 
raffle at some point either this summer or later if 
necessary.  Also discussed was the idea of having the raffle 
drawing at a picnic later in the summer.  Again due to the virus 
this may need to happen at our parish picnic in the Fall, or at 
the Gala in early December, or even at next year’s Cookout. It 
will probably be difficult to try to schedule another large event 
this summer once things open up. We already have functions 
on hold at the church (aka First Communion, Confirmation, a 
funeral, and a wedding). Another consideration is all of the 
private events that our parishioners are going to be scheduling 
and attending (weddings, funerals, bridal and baby showers, 
graduation parties, birthdays, etc.).  Once we know more about 
what the State is allowing for activities, we will let you know 
the plan in regard to the raffle. 
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Jesus, I trust in You! 

St. Nicholas News & Events 

 May 3, 2020  4th Sunday of Easter 

LNMV RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
More information at: 

www.lnmvre.net 
 
 

ONSITE CLASSES CANCELLED FOR THE REST OF THIS SCHOOL 
YEAR 
 
Religious Education Updates:   
All notices and updates are on www.lnmvre.net website.  The 
link for RE website is also on parish website.    
 
FIRST COMMUNION:  Families should be working on pew 
banners to mark pews for First Communion Mass.  The green 
Family Formation booklet should be complete.  No further 
updates at this time in regards to practice and First Communion.  
Please check LNMV RE website for any updates.  If you have any 
questions please contact Kathy Chlan @ 
kathyc@holycrossschool.net   
 
CONFIRMATION:  We continue to monitor the constant changes 
involving public gatherings before we can determine a date, 
location and time for Confirmation.  We are hoping to be able to 
notify families on a tentative plan 
by the end of the first week in 
May.     
 
FORMED:   This is a FREE gift for 
all.  Learn and enjoy your faith at 
home and on the go, from any 
device. Sign up for free at 
https://formed.org/ signup  Then 
Select "I belong to a parish" and 
then select parish by zip code: 
use 55054, St Nicholas is the 
parish it is registered at. No 
passwords only your email is 
required. 

LIVE THE LITURGY 
INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 
 
When you wake up in the morning, whose voice is the first one 
you listen to? Your own? 
 
Someone else’s? Or God? We all listen to someone and follow 
some sort of guidelines and principles. If it is a secular voice that 
propels us to get up in the morning and take up the task of the 
day’s agenda, then we may find ourselves off track. The advice 
found in the Acts of the Apostles was as true then as it is now, 
“Save yourselves from this corrupt generation.” Most of what we 
listen to in secular voices is off the axis of truth and distorted. It 
may sound attractive, but it is deceptive at best. Many have gone 
astray like sheep and need to return to the Good Shepherd. Only 
Jesus can offer us the gate of life, and only Jesus as the Good 
Shepherd can really motivate us to take on the challenges of life. 
If we don’t recognize his voice, we can risk facing destruction. 

WHY DO WE DO THAT? 

CATHOLIC LIFE EXPLAINED  
 
Question:  
I have a friend who says she doesn’t need to attend 
Mass because she prays to God every day. What are 
your thoughts on this justification? 
 
Answer: 
If the only reason for going to church were to talk to 
God, your friend might be right. Prayer is not something 
limited to a physical place or even a holy place. If the 
sole purpose of the Church were prayer, it would be a 
narrow purpose indeed. The Church is a community of 
believers, formed by “one Lord, one faith, one Baptism.” 
It is an outward sign of our faith in God instituted by 
Christ, and the purpose of the Church is to give us grace, 
that is, a share in God’s life. 
 
Coming to Mass is not really for God’s sake, but for ours. 
If we believe that Jesus is truly present in the holy 
Eucharist, then we will want to be in his presence. We 
will want to be fed by him. Our daily prayer and good 
works are strengthened by our authentic encounter with 
our Lord. For Catholics, it is at Mass that we celebrate 
the source and summit of our faith. If this is true, why 
would we ever stay away? 

QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK  

INVITE PARISHIONERS TO REFLECT AND RESPOND TO 
SCRIPTURE 
  
First Reading 
Luke tells us that Peter often testified: “Save yourself from this 
corrupt generation.” How is this message still applicable 
today? 
 
Second Reading 
Peter asserts that the virtue of patience in one’s suffering is a 
grace from God because Jesus modeled patient suffering. How 
does the exercise of this spiritual disposition help bring peace 
of mind? 
 
Gospel Reading 
Using the metaphor of sheep and gatekeeper, Jesus teaches 
his disciples the importance of remaining focused on his voice. 
Why do you think people are so easily distracted from other 
voices? 

http://www.lnmvre.net
https://formed.org/


Area News & Events 
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Synod Timeline Update  
Thank you to all those who participated in the first year of the 
Synod process! Over 8000 people participated in the 19 general 
prayer and listening events and 11 focus sessions, providing 
over 35,000 comments. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
Archbishop Hebda has decided to delay the Parish Consultation 
with Small Groups from Fall 2020 to Fall 2021 to focus on our 
parishes and schools without distraction. The exact dates will be 
forthcoming. The focus areas for the Synod will still be 
announced soon! Stay in the loop by reading The Catholic Spirit 
newspaper or online at thecatholicspirit.com. Please continue to 
pray for the Synod and stay up to date with 
resources at www.archspm.org/synod.  
  
Ways to Watch/Listen to Mass   
During this time that Mass is suspended, the faithful are asked 
to find a Mass on TV, the radio or online and make a Spiritual 
Communion. Where that is not an option, it would be 
appropriate to pray the Liturgy of the Hours or the Rosary. For 
ways to watch or listen to Mass, visit archspm.org/live.   

  
Litany in Time of Need   
Archbishop Bernard Hebda asks that the students from 
every Catholic school in the twelve-county territory of the 
Archdiocese of Saint Paul and Minneapolis and the faithful set 
aside time every day, wherever they may be, to join together in 
offering the “Litany in Time of Need.” Please join us by tuning in 
to Relevant Radio 1330am, relevantradio.com, or the Relevant 
Radio App, where the litany will be broadcast each day at 11:05 
a.m. What a wonderful sign of unity it will be to have all of you 
join our young people who were sent home this week from our 
schools, praying together at the same time for protection and 
help. View the “Litany in Time of Need” online here, or 
download the PDF.   
  
Subscribe to The Catholic Spirit Today!   
Amidst this unprecedented time, stay in the loop with a Catholic 
perspective on local, national and world news. The Catholic 
Spirit provides Church news, inspiring faith stories, and 
a Catholic take on issues shaping our culture. You can receive 
The Catholic Spirit, the official newspaper of the Archdiocese of 
St. Paul and Minneapolis for free by contacting your parish 
office! Questions or story ideas? Contact us 
at CatholicSpirit@archspm.org   
  
Outdoor Adventures infused with Theology of the Body 
insight   
Into the Deep is a Catholic organization that offers “I.D. 
Retreats” in state and national parks for both adults and 
youth.  Dive into the big questions of life through a combination 
of camping, hiking or canoeing, talks, daily Mass and space to 
pray!  For full details and registration, go to https://
idretreats.org/2020-idretreats/. EARLYBIRD registration 

deadline is APRIL 28 for upcoming SUMMER retreats; JUNE 29 
is the EARLYBIRD deadline for FALL retreats.  
  

2020 ONLINE Cana Banquet  
Friday, May 1 at 7 p.m.  
Celebrate the Joy of Family! Cana Family Institute invites 
you to the 2020 ONLINE Cana Banquet on Friday, May 1 at 
7pm. This annual event celebrates more than 25 years of 
strengthening Catholic marriages and families and this 
year you can participate online, right from the comfort of 
your own home! We are excited to welcome Cana Award 
recipients Patrick and Mary Regan, Deacon Thom 
Winninger as our Emcee, as well as The Most Reverend 
Andrew H. Cozzens as our special guest. All proceeds 
benefit Cana Family Institute. Learn more and register to 
attend for free at canabanquet.com.  
  
Virtual Taizé  
Friday, May 1, 7:30 p.m.  
As part of our First Friday Day of Prayer, the music 
ministry of St. Richard’s Catholic Church will be offering a 
virtual Taizé prayer experience, in place of our usual live 
monthly prayer. Please join us using the link that will be 
posted at www.strichards.com/from-home. This prayer 
movement, inspired by a blended Catholic and Protestant 
monastic community in France, is intended to unite 
believers of different faith traditions through psalms, 
meditative song and periods of holy silence. Please share 
this virtual opportunity with your friends and family.  
  

Live Stream Rosary Procession  
Sunday, May 3, 2 p.m.   
Pray with us online as Archbishop Bernard Hebda and 
Bishop Andrew Cozzens crown Our Lady of Fatima, pray 
the Rosary, and have Benediction. Watch the live stream 
on Facebook and on this event page. The worship guide 
will be posted on this site prior to the event. Our Lady, 
Health of the Sick, Pray for Us!  For more information, 
visit MinnesotaRosaryProcessions.org.  
 
Home for the Summer   
Apply now for June 13-August 8, 2020   
“Home for the Summer” is a Catholic summer household 
experience for women who are interested in discerning 
their vocation while living in community for 8 weeks. This 
summer program is for women who are college age up to 
27. Please see www.10000vocations.org for more 
information.   
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 May 3, 2020 Have a great week! 4th Sunday Easter 

St. Nicholas, Pray for us! 

Our Parish School News 

Measure of Our Treasure to the Lord 
April 26, 2020 - Week 44 in Fiscal Year 

Budget Weekly Sunday Giving $8,109 

Budget Year-to-Date Sunday Giving $356,796 

Sunday Plate & Envelope $3,934 

Grounds $50 

Flowers $0 

Easter $650 

ACH (Received monthly)  $0 

Collection Received Year-to-Date $309,231 

Budget Variance -$47,565 

Endowment:  $25  

Contributors for last week 27 out of 433 families 

The devotion to the Eucharist in our parish is a witness and a 
blessing.  Many of our adorers fall into the “at-risk” category in 
regards to the Corona Virus (COVID-19). For this reason we 
have decided to suspend Eucharist Adoration at this time.  This 
will remove the mandatory need for having an adorer present 
around the clock and relieve those that are vulnerable regarding 
the Corona Virus (COVID-19).    

Eucharistic Adoration 

Holy Cross is excited to invite you to be a part of 
our school community this fall! Registration is open 
and we encourage you to consider Holy Cross for 
your children.  
  
We know that many things have changed due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic, and many families are 
feeling an economic pinch. It is in times like this 
that we need to support each other. Holy Cross 
would like to offer some support by offering several 
new tuition programs for new families:   
 

• For current Holy Cross families. If you refer a 
new family with students in Kindergarten - 8th 
Grades and that family registers, you will 
receive a $1,000 tuition credit.  

 

• For families new to Holy Cross with students in 
2nd-8th grades you will receive a $1,000 tuition 
credit. 

 

• And the most exciting tuition incentive is for 
new families with students in Kindergarten or 
1st grade your tuition is 100% free. 

 
To give you an example for new families:  If you 
have a child in 3rd grade and a child in 1st grade, 
you would receive a $1,000 tuition credit for your 
3rd grader and free tuition for your 1st grader.  
 
“This is an amazing opportunity and I encourage 
you to take advantage of this support Holy Cross is 
offering.” Father Barnes 

STEWARDSHIP OF TITHE 
We appreciate your financial support, especially during this very 
extraordinary time. Every gift that you make helps advance our 
mission of making Jesus Christ known and loved and maintains the 
financial health of our parish operations.  
 
Here’s how you can continue to help:  
 
• Give Online: Sign up for online giving (credit card or check). An 

auto-mated recurring donation means you can support us 
continually, easily and without having to be present physically. 
Go to https://www.stncc.net/give-now  to sign up and begin 
making your secure contribution.  

 

• Give by Texting: To securely text a gift, text GIVE to 1-952-209-
7799. After a one-time registration, you can give immediately 
without re-entering any of your information. 

 
• Give by Mail: Mail your weekly contribution by check with your 

offering envelope:  
 

St. Nicholas Catholic Church 
51 Church Street 
Elko New Market, MN 55054  

 
Thank you for your support! 

https://www.stncc.net/give-now


Downtown New Market
952-461-3682
DAILY HAPPY HOUR

* Party Room Available *

www.atlasfoundation.com • 763-428-2261 • Osseo, MN

www.aqueductplumbing.com

Lakeville, MN aqueductplmg@yahoo.com

• Motorcycles
• ATV • Sea Doos

952-435-5371

16375 Kenrick Avenue,
Lakeville, MN 

www.LEOSSOUTH.com

24 Hour Towing 952-469-3182
Repair Shop: Monday- Friday 7:00- 5:30

20152 Kenrick Avenue 
Lakeville, MN 55044

www.MAREKSTOWINGANDREPAIR.COM

TOWING & REPAIR, INC.

HEAVY STEEL FABRICATOR
21105 Edmonton Ave • Farmington, MN

651-463-1028 • sales@ruffmfg.com

Tim Sadusky
952.985.9805

952-461-5070
The BEST DECISION

when in a COLLISION
Family-owned business for

more than 35 years.

PARISHIONER

653260 St Nicholas Catholic Church

Elko-New Market

DENTAL CLINIC
Dr. Henry Watzl
952.461.5113

730 Main #2

952-894-1448 - Burnsville, MN
Appliances, Electronics, Furniture,

Fluorescent Bulbs, Batteries, & More.

MICHAEL R. COLE
OFFICE: 952.894.9180

mcole@amfam.com

MICHAEL COLE AGENCY INC. www.michaelcole.com
www.jspaluch.com                                                       ForAds: J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 1-800-566-6170

Industrial First Aid Cabinets & Supplies
TOLL: (800) 950-9001
TEL: (952) 890-1321
FAX: (952) 890-0035

Serving the Safety Industry Since 1973

Grow in your faith,
find a Mass, and

connect with your
Catholic Community

with OneParish!

Download Our Free App or Visit

MY.ONEPARISH.COM

Troy
Friedges

651-683-8289
troy@cbburnet.com

www.troyfriedges.com

Working to benefit your 
Church, School & Community

Knights of Columbus
Council # 12520

To become a member, 
Call Leander Wagner at 952.461.2368

“YOUR REWARDS ARE OUT OF
THIS WORLD”

952.461.4441
10491 260th St. East.

Elko, MN 55020

952.461.3333
www.petstopvet.net

117 Delaware Street  SE • Lonsdale

Darrin Giles 612-366-4995
Elko New Market, MN 55054

FREDRICKSON LUMBER
& CONSTRUCTION, INC.

(952) 461-2666
26300 DODD BLVD.

LAKEVILLE, MN 55044

License #BC006046

952-461-2337

www.Elko-NewMarket.com

COMMERCIAL / RESIDENTIAL

Jeff Schalwig, Owner 952-461-4727
www.A-1landscapes.net 952-240-0895

Member FDIC 952-469-1600

www.newmarke tbank . com

“Meating you is our business”
(507) 744-2356

www.lonsdalecountrymarket.com

952-461-6800
105 Old Town Road   

Elko/New Market, MN 55054

Offering a Wide Variety of Hair & Spa Services

WHITE FAMILY
FUNERAL HOME

“Proudly Serving St. Nicholas Parish
Since 1895”

2 Facilities
Lakeville, MN & Lonsdale, MN
952-469-2723 507-744-2368




